
Collingwood Neighbourhood School 
3417 Euclid Avenue 

Vancouver, BC  V5R 6H2 
 

You are invited to our: 

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN program! 

This is a time for you and your child to meet the Collingwood Staff – our Vice 

Principal, Librarian, Nurse, Counsellor and our Kindergarten Teachers – and to 

engage in Station Activities that will help to prepare children for school. 

 

• Each Family will receive a Free bag filled with books and materials used in 

the sessions to take home.  Please see the link below, to explore the 

contents in your Welcome to Kindergarten bag: 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/page/5272/welcome-to-kindergarten-bag-resources  

 

Date:  Wednesday, May 17th, 2023 

 

Time:  9:15 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 

 

Place:  Collingwood School (Multi-Purpose Room) 

 

Please R.S.V.P. with your Child’s Name (via e-mail) 

to:  studentrecordscollingwood@vsb.bc.ca 
 

We look forward to meeting you and your child! 

Sincerely, 

 

The Collingwood Staff 
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